COPY
LLOWD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166
Enclosures 11th December, 1958,
Dear Sir,
Motorship "SUNINY PRINCE"
b I enclose a copy of a letter dated 2nd instant,

which has been received from the Surveyors at Oslo,
together with the copy of the enclosure referred to
therein for your information and comments, particularly
with reference to the third paragraph of the Owners'
letter. With regard to this matter I would refer

you to Hamburg reports los. 5073 and 5580 and

my Classing Letter of the 7th June, 1957.

Yours faithfully,

prssistantClerk to the
Classification Committee,

H. MacKechnie, Esq.,
1A BURG «

Cots uets,

LIoyd’s Register




